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Next Meeting

=
2004 Officers February 19, 2004

7:30 pm
President Steve Linney At
Vice President Joe Fellin The Linney’s Home
Treasurer George Elms 2520E i"u‘ehlo Ave
Secretary Claudia Linney Mesa AZ 85204

480 833 1907
Refreshments

President Message . February: The GraTons
By Steve Linney

Well it is official the newsletter name and color
has been determined Runningboard News and the
club color will be Denim. The club is moving in
the right direction we have everything in place.
The patch design is completed and very nice
looking however we need money to pay for the
patches and art work for the newsletter so:that
comes 10 the next issue.

Fundraisers vou will see the club will be having a
yard sale in April this is a way the club can make
money with out having out of pocket expense, just
think this is a way to get rid of that old junk laying
around collecting dust. We will also incorporate a
bake sale so give you a chance to show off those
great cooks we have in the club. So start cleaning
out those closets to help out the club. There will
be more information to come on the date and
schedules,
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We will have a cook out at the Roser home and
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History is in the making my wife Claudia drove
the 4 door for the first time this month she did
petty good for the first ume. Our daughter Jessica
is studying different states in social studies and
Michigan was this week’s state, so of course
Henry Ford was up for discussion so Claudia and 1
dove the Model T’s down to the school. We
played a little game to find the gas tank on the
1924 T it was quite interesting. The answers
ranged from take the wheel off in the battier box,
exhaust pipe, and the radiator. It was a lot of fun
seeing the excitement on their faces.
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Remember it Valentines Day do
something special for the one you love!



Club Fundraiser

At the general membership meeting we
discussed several different ways to raise money
for the club. The club members decided a
Garage and Bake Sale would be an easy way to
make money for the club.

This is a way to get making money with no out
of pocket expense for the club. All you need do
is start cleaning out those closets, junk drawers
and garages so we can have a successful sale.
We need everyone to get involved.

We have tentatively scheduled it for April the
24 the location has not been determined yet so
just keep that date open and get cleaning.

National News

March 12-14, 2004: National business meeting
in Portland Oregon

March 27-28, 2004: Sun County Endurance
Run

June 12-13, 2004: Santa Clara Endurance Run
contact Ed Archer (510) 581-4911 or email
karened2 @ juno.com

June 20-25, 2004: San Diego National Tour

March Tour

Date: 03/20/2004
Time: 10 am

§ Place: A parkin Mesa or Tempe

# This will be a field meet and will be felled

with fun,and games such as, Car Buff or
Coach Potato, Flying Saucer, and Car

§ Olympics to name few.

Each family will bring a picnhic lunch to
enjoy. We will be inviting the Sun Country

§ and The Model A Restores Club to join us. So §

come have some fun.

< More to come on the location were trying to :
get the Mesa sports park but we will have
official location noted in the next newsletter g

Summer Breakfast Club

Dates to keep open
May 22, 2004
June 19, 2004
July 17, 2004

August 21, 2004

Since the summer is so hot this is a way we can keep
in touch in the HOT summer.

Editor note:

A big thank you goes out to Lynn and
Austin Graton have come on board as
editor the months that they are here in
town. I will do the issues when they
back east this will be wonderful for them
and me. Please continue to mail articles
and photos to Claudia Linney and she
will forward them on if need be that way
it 1s still consistent and not confusing.




